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Dear CRD Board of Directors
Referred To NV)

We are writing this letter in support of the petition for overnight parking at public lake Access# 16.

We are land owners on Lot Crown Royal Island LLH. We have lived in the area for many years and

were VERY excited to be able to purchase a cabin on lakefront property not only for ourselves but for

our children and grandchildren for years to come.

Upon our purchase of the property it was known to us that overnight parking was accessible with

FirCrest Resort until now. As of October 2019 the resort has made changes and the parking situation
has come to an end.

Some of the landowners we know have been on the island for many years and securing overnight

parking has been an ongoing issue year after year. Our Society now, has conversed with many officials

over the past year to get us where we are today- PETITION and CRD Boards of Directors approval.

Public Access# 16 is highly needed and a favorable location as it can accommodate Island landowners
and their guests as well as the public.

It has come to our understanding " one" individual whose family owns of the 18 lots has written a

letter expressing her concerns. As a lot owner our concern is securing legal overnight parking to access

our seasonal cabin year after year. We strongly hope you will consider passing the petition to move
forward with this access.

Thank you for your time.


